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Mobile Phone and Personal Device Policy 
 
Reason for Policy 
Electronic devices, such as mobile phones, headphones, earbuds, iPods, tablets, mp3 
players and gaming devices can be a distraction to the learning environment and must 
carefully monitored.   
 
Policy Statement 

• Unless specifically authorized by staff or a teacher - electronic devices may not be 
used on the school grounds.  If teachers and staff authorize the use of electronic 
devices for a specific purpose (such as calendar scheduling on a mobile phone) – 
that does not give the student license to use the device for unauthorized purposes.   

• Staff and teachers may confiscate a mobile phone or other personal electronic 
device for remainder of day or confiscated and only returned to parent. 

• New City School is not responsible for mobile phones or other personal electronic 
devices that are lost, stolen or damaged at school or on the school bus.  

 
Adopted by the NCS Board of Directors, April 18, 2018 
 


